Woodcrest Commons residents Ivan Tuttle and Doug
Kurlan check out some of the 10,000 brown trout at the fish
hatchery at Powder Mills Park.

Elementary students in Holley learned about fire safety this

month from local Fire Department volunteers, including 10
of their Middle School/High School peers who are a part of
the Fire Department’s new Youth Group.
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